

Bureau of Child Support Enforcement P.O. Box 8018 Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17105-8018

TELEPHONE (717) 783-9659 FAX (717) 772-4936

Dr. Rufus Sylvester Lynch, ACSW NASW Social Work Pioneer Commission Chair & Convener of the Pennsylvania SOC P.O. Box 13502 Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Dear Dr. Lynch:

As you know, the Pennsylvania Child Support Program has formed a Parents Advisory Board for the purpose of informing the state director on overall matters of customer service, but more specifically on the unique perceptions of mothers, fathers, children, and grandparents.

The board consists of seven family advocates and mix of five representatives from the courts and our state office. In consideration of your longstanding efforts to improve the lives of the children and families, and your efforts in the creation of this board, I would like to invite you to join as a special advisor to the board. Both our program and our board members would benefit greatly from your administrative expertise and passion for serving families in the Commonwealth.

Sincerely,

Robert Patrick, Director